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March 17, 2021 
 
 
Hon. Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First St., NE 
Washington, D.C.  20543 
 
 

Re: No. 20-1223, Johnson & Johnson v. Ingham 
 

Dear Mr. Harris, 
 

I am writing on behalf of respondents to request an extension of time in which 
to file the opposition to the petition for a writ of certiorari in this case.  The petition 
was filed on March 2, 2021, and the response is currently due on April 5, 2021.  I am 
requesting a 30-day extension, through May 5, 2021.  An extension of that length will 
permit counsel for respondents to review and respond to the petition and is necessary 
due to the press of other business before this Court and other courts.   
 

Please let me know if you require any further information.  Thank you very 
much for your time and assistance. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
         
 
        Thomas C. Goldstein 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Petitioners’ counsel 
 
 


